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Date:  August 2, 2016 

To:  All ERT Dealers and Tag & Title Services 

Re:  Tag Inventory 

 
In preparation for the MVA’s Perpetual Inventory Management System (PICS) initiative, a plan has been 
developed to reduce the amount of tags that businesses currently have on hand. By September 1, 2016, 
threshold expectations will be to have no more than a one month supply of tags on hand for any business.   

Each Electronic Registration and Titling vendor has been instructed to reallocate tags from businesses.  In the 
event that inventory is needed above the threshold, you may contact your ERT Vendor to request the additional 
tags.  The ERT Vendor will either handle the request by reallocating tags or work with the MVA to provide the 
additional inventory to your business.  

We anticipate that this change will have minimal to no effect on your business as inventory request above the 
threshold will be handled on an as needed basis. We appreciate your assistance in this matter. 

If you have any questions you may contact us at mvablcsd@mva.maryland.gov. 
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